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Fire Protection Training Program 2016-2017 

Employer Partners Testimonials 
 

“Based on the ASTT Training Program to train and support new hires as junior technicians, I found that 
ASTT provided a high level of training fundamentals (including employee ethics) of which we hold in 
high regard. 
 
Based only on this, and the quality of training provided, has convinced Fire-Pro to hire some graduates 
of this program, recognizing the potential of these employees to establish themselves as fully trained 
Fire Alarm Technicians in a shorter time-frame, compared to the traditional long-term schooling 
approach”. 
 
Pete Kazulin 
Systems/Office Manager 
Managing Partner 
  
Fire Pro Fire Protection Ltd. 
 

 

 
“To whom it may concern. 
 
Fraser Valley Fire Protection has been involved in the ASTT fire protection training program since its 
inception and we have found it an excellent resource for potential employees. So far our company has 
taken on 2 new members of staff who attended the program and both are turning out to be excellent 
additions with the potential to progress a long way in the fire protection field. 
 
I have worked in fire protection for almost 35 years and it seems not many people outside of the 
industry are aware of what’s involved or the career opportunities it provides. This program is changing 
that. ASTT are tapping into a broad demographic of potential technicians that, in the past, may not 
have been available to us due to lack of knowledge of the trade.   
 
The training ASTT delivers via this program provides a solid foundation on which the companies that 
employ the graduates can build on. In the past, it has been difficult to find good, entry level trainees. 
We at Fraser Valley Fire now have an excellent resource to help us in that area.” 
 
Mark Cunningham,  
Service Manager, 
 
Fraser-Valley Fire Protection Ltd. 
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“We are pleased to endorse the Fire Protection Technician Training Program facilitated by 
ASTTBC.  The program is an excellent entry into the fire protection trade, which has a huge shortage of 
qualified technicians.  Acme Fire and Safety has hired several of the graduates of this program, and 
are very pleased with their knowledge and progress.  We hope to continue to move forward with our 
partnership with ASTT to help facilitate new technicians into our trade.” 
 
Connie Bader 
HR Generalist,  
Acme Fire and Safety Co. Ltd. 
 

 

To whom it may concern.  

Elite Fire protection was proud to be a part of the job shadowing program put on by ASTT-BC. The 
students that were brought in to work with us were very interested 

And keen to learn all aspects of the fire industry. They were both courteous and professional in dealing 
with our staff and trainers. I believe this program will go a long 

Way in bringing new talent to our industry which is well needed. 

Once again, thank you Karen and Marianne for all the work you put into making this happen 

Russell Abrams RFPT 

General Manager 

Elite Fire 

 


